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MCK files criminal complaint 
with Peacekeepers 

 

For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 11, Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2018) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to advise the community 
that it has filed a criminal complaint with the Kahnawake 
Peacekeepers in relation to the ongoing assessment of the 
MCK Housing Department. 
 
A situation regarding discrepancies in payments made at the 
MCK Housing Department came to light last month. Although 
the operational and financial assessment is still ongoing, the 
MCK believes that the seriousness of the circumstances 
warrants a criminal investigation. 
 
While the Housing Department remains functional, those 
making payments on mortgages or rentals must do so at the 
cashier at the main MCK office. 
 
The MCK appreciates the community’s cooperation and 
patience during this time.  
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Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
Joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
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Officer 
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Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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